ST. ANDREW'S PRE-SCHOOL

January 19, 2024

Dear Parents:

I can't believe it is time to register for the 2024-2025 school year! St. Andrew's will be holding registration for church members & staff on Monday, February 19th at 9:00 a.m. in the Pre-school Office. Registration for St. Andrew's current students and their siblings will take place on Thursday, February 22nd and Friday, February 23rd at 9:00 a.m. in the Sanctuary Lobby. Registration will then open to the public on Monday, February 26that 9:00 a.m. in the Sanctuary Lobby.

As you can see, we have increased our supply fee for next year. All other fees, including tuition, will stay the same.

A few protocols for registration:

- 1. Please park in the back-parking lot **ONLY**, so that it does not disrupt morning carpool.
- 2. Enter through the glass doors directly across from the preschool.
- 3. Exit through the glass doors leading out to the back-parking lot.

The following is a list of all our fees:

- Registration fee- \$125 to be paid at registration.
- Supply fee- \$100 to be paid at registration.
- Curriculum fee for twos- \$40 to be paid at registration.
- Curriculum fee for threes- \$60 to be paid at registration.
- Curriculum fee for Prek- \$80 to be paid at registration.
- Activity Fee: Three-year-old and Pre-K-\$35; Two-year-old-\$25; One-year-old-\$20 to be paid at registration.
- Early Drop Off \$4.00 a day.
- Late Pick Up \$5.00 a day.
- Tuesday, Thursday class tuition-\$2,000.00 for the year.
- Monday, Wednesday, Friday class tuition-\$2,500.00 for the year.
- Monday-Friday class tuition- \$3,000.00 for the year.

Attached is a 2024-2025 registration form that can be filled out and brought with you to registration. We will accept no paperwork ahead of time and you must come to school to register. We will not take requests for teachers!

I hope to see all of you at registration! We love teaching your little ones, and learning from them, as well. Please tell others of our registration and our wonderful program. We want to reach as many children as possible. Please feel free to come in to see me at anytime with any concerns!

Sincerely,

Christy Holstein- Director

17510 MONITOR AVENUE BATON ROUGE, LA 70817 (225)753-9877